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The plan for 2003 is to keep the cost down and use the same padlock on the 
barrier at the Environment Agency shingle haul road. All you have to do is 
renew membership and your car sticker for the charge of£2. New stickers 
lvill be available at Seagull Fishing Tackle or from our chairman Phil 
Tapp, each vdll have your membership nunlber on it and will be signed by 
Phil. Ifby The end ofNovember ifyou are spotted using the road with a out 
ofdate car slicker you )1Jill be asked to surrender your key. 

AGM . 
This years Annual General Meeting \,-ill be 
held at St. Peters Church Hall (along side 
the Church) Roberts Road Greatstone. 

4th December 7.30 pm. 
All welcome to come along and help us 
discuss the future of sport fishing at 
Dungeness and the surrounding area. \\-e 
would like to elect a larg~r committee and 
appoint more Bailiffs ...so if you are 
interested come along. 
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